
Village of Akron 
21 Main Street 
P.O. Box 180 

Akron, NY 14001 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   October 10, 2008 
 

 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
NYS Dept. of Public Service  
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
  Attached for filing with the Commission is Supplement No. 3 to the Schedule for 
Electric Service, P.S.C. No. 1 – Electricity, issued by the Village of Akron to become effective 
November 10, 2008.   
 
  The purpose of this filing is to postpone until December 1, 2008, the effective 
date of First Revised Leaf No. 4.1 and Second Revised Leaves Nos. 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10 and 11.  
The postponement is requested to allow the Village time to submit additional information for 
Staff’s review on its proposal.   
 
  The Village of Akron requests waiver from the Commission’s regulations 
regarding newspaper publication of the enclosed supplement and that the supplement be allowed 
to go into effect on short notice on November 1, 2008.  
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Daniel P. Borchert, CMC/RMC 
     Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 
Enclosure 
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